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On behalf of the Editorial Board of the UrbanScope, I am grateful for the opportunity to publish UrbanScope 
Vol.14. This issue consists of three articles: one contributed article, one submitted article translation and one article 
translation.

UrbanScope will come to an end with this issue. The journal has long played an important role as a medium 
for the School’s international outreach for a long time and will continue to do so in other journals within the School, 
such as Jinbun Kenkyu.

Eiji KAWANO
Editor-in-Chief, UrbanScope


